
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER December 15th, 2023 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

We hope that everyone had a great week.  We are down to the final 

week before the holiday break!  That’s right!  Only five days of 

school left in 2023. 

Please check out this week’s attachments.  We will be having a Holi-

day Spirit Week during the final week of school!  We also have our 

Holiday Music Concert on the 20th! 

Have a great weekend! - Mr. Mastro 

 

     

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

December 18th - 22nd: Holiday Spirit Week 

December 20th: Music Holiday Concert 7 pm 

December 21st: Winter/Holiday Pajama Day 

December 21st: BOE Meeting 

December 22nd: Single Session Day 

December 22nd: MS Holiday Music Concert (for 

students) 


